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26 June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 

❑ We wish to remind you that school finishes at 12:00pm on Friday 30 June and 
buses will be available.  Please ensure all other children are collected 
punctually on that day.  Friday will also be a non-uniform day. 
  

❑ A copy of your child’s report has been sent home today. This should be signed 
and returned to school tomorrow. You will then receive a copy to keep. 
Should you feel it necessary to discuss any aspect of your child’s report and 
progress please telephone and arrange a suitable appointment with the 
teacher concerned. Standardised Test scores are available upon request. 
 

❑ School will begin for all pupils next term with a Familiarisation Day on 31 
August 2023, from 9:00am-12:30pm. School buses and school meals will not 
be available on that day but will resume as normal on Friday 1 September 
2023. Breakfast Club and After School Club will also resume on 1st September.  

 
❑ Classes 2023-24 

Classes for the next academic year will be as follows: 
 
P1-2       Mrs Boyd/Mrs Freeburn 
P3-4       Mrs McMullan/Mrs Geary 
P5-6      Mrs Johnston/Mrs Bruce 
P7   Mr Campbell/ Mrs Bruce 
 
We are pleased our enrolment in September has risen to 69 after some late 
admissions in P1/2 and one pupil further up the school. 
 

❑ Breakfast Club and After School Club prices will rise to £3.00 from 
September. We feel these facilities still offer great value for money in 
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comparison with other local childcare facilities. The children are offered 
nutritious food and a range of enjoyable activities each day. 
 

❑ Nut Allergy – since we will have a pupil with a nut allergy in school next year, 
we would ask that no nuts or nut products are sent into school, either for 
packed lunch or breaktime snack. Thank you for your cooperation with this. 
 

❑ End of Year Trip – our whole school trip to Gosford Forest Park and Peter 
Pans takes place on Wednesday 28 June, leaving at 9:30am and returning at 
2:45pm. All children (P1-7) will go home at 3:25pm and there is no After 
School Club. We’d appreciate if remaining slips are returned by tomorrow 
(Tuesday). 

 
❑ Parents of Drumhillery 

We’d like to pass on our sincere thanks to our POD group for raising the 
fantastic sum of £3150 for school funds this year, following their very 
successful Craft Fayre and Fun Night. Their contribution to our school is vital 
in these challenging times for schools and is very much appreciated.  
 

❑ ‘Tots n Tea’ – we received an encouraging response to our Expression of 
Interest letter recently sent out to parents regarding the recommencement of 
our Mother & Toddler Group. We’re optimistic this will begin again early next 
term so please continue to spread the word! 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a fantastic and 
restful summer. See you all on 31 August 2023! 
 
Thank you for your continued support for our school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
______________ 
K D Campbell 
Principal 
                                             
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


